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Call to order, welcome and introductions were made 

Chair updated the committee on the ethics hearings for the remainder of 2023. She also 

discussed the upcoming trainings NYSAR is putting together in 2023. Mediation/Mediator and 

Ombudsman training. Professional Standards Training will be held via zoom on the morning of 

April 3 and 4, 2024 via zoom. More information will be provided soon.  

Chair, introduced Linda Lugo. Linda discussed the videos that NYSAR had made using a 

production company. Three of the videos were played. The videos were well received by the 

audience. 

Linda Lugo, lead the mock procuring cause exercise in which the audience served as the panel. 

There were a lot of great questions and comments from the audience.  

There was one recommendations set forth to the Professional Standards Steering Committee. 

After much discussion, a motion was made to have NYSAR Research and have sexual 

harassment added into the Code of Ethics.  

There was no new business, and the meeting was adjourned. 


